
Greetings, my name is Jessica Kuntz, and I am writing to SUPPORT HB1377 regarding immunization 

exemptions.  I believe this goes back to personal choice and responsibility.  We should oversee our own 

heath choices.  We should not have to worry about your jobs being in jeopardy or our kids’ educations 

taken away for an immunization of any kind, but certainly, not for one that has not been through the 

proper testing protocols.  An important part of this bill would be holding the manufacturer liable for any 

death or injury related to said immunization.  Anyone who is manufacturing and distributing 

pharmaceuticals should be liable for ALL medicines they bring to the public.  

Please support HB1377. 

Thank you! 


